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To All Cafeteria Rhine Users,

-- Proposal to Stagger Lunch Times to Reduce Congestion --

Thank you very much for your continued patronage of Cafeteria
Rhine.

Thanks to all of you, our lunch service has been enjoying patronage,
with an average of approx. 600 guests per day last year.

Since the beginning of this year, the number of people in the building
has increased due to the arrival of new employees and the relocation
of our group companies to the adjacent Daibiru East building. As a
result, we now serve an average of 700 guests per day, with peak
days exceeding 800.

To help ease congestion, we kindly ask for your understanding and
cooperation in visiting during non-peak hours (before 11:55 AM or
after 12:25 PM) and sharing seats when the cafeteria is crowded.

In order to alleviate congestion, we will continue to guide customers
to vacant seats and offering complimentary coffee to those who come
after 12:30 PM. We hope you take this opportunity to enjoy a more
relaxed time at Cafeteria Rhine. We will also continue to adjust the
amount of menu items so that customers who arrive late can enjoy
their meals.

Our staff remains dedicated to ensuring a comfortable and enjoyable
experience at Cafeteria Rhine for everyone, and we sincerely
appreciate your continued support.

We look forward to welcoming you again soon.

Sincerely,
Cafeteria Rhine



